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From the Director: 
We would like to extend our thank you to Jannai Johnson for her service and contributions to 
Adult Education in NC.  She will be moving on to other career opportunities in March. She has 
been a valuable member of the System Office, CCR team. Jannai’s motivation, passion, skill 
and knowledge of adult education has helped the NC adult education and especially the CCR 
team move forward in improving technology integration, communication, performance. We 
will miss her but congratulate her on her professional opportunity. 

 

ESL Fast Track Certificate April Registration 
The NCCC College & Career Readiness ESL Fast Track Certificate offered 100% online through 
Central Piedmont Community College has a few seats available for the April 2020 class. For 
more information and to register for the ESL Fast Track Certificate please contact Nicole 
Ashton at Nicole.Ashton@cpcc.edu.

 

“Raising the Awareness of Career Pathways” Monthly Webinars 
presented by Career and Technical Education (CTE) 
Every month, CTE offers a webinar during which Career Pathways and the events in North 
Carolina that promote Career Pathways are thoroughly discussed.  These monthly meetings 
are used to plan and coordinate some of CTE’s Career Pathway projects, such as: Construction 
Careers Awareness Week and Manufacturing Careers Awareness Week.   
Directors of College and Career Readiness programs are invited and encouraged to join the 
Career Pathways conversation!  
Please click this link to join the conversation: CTE Career Pathways.

 

Exciting news CCR Directors!  
The North Carolina Community College System is moving forward with reviewing a new data 
and analytics system to support the functions of Title II.  The Request For Proposal (RFP) for 
the new data management system requires vendors to produce a system that will track, 
report, query and analyze data needed for Title ll reporting.   
 
In an effort to be inclusive, a cross functional RFP committee has been convened to review 
and evaluate the RFP proposals.  The committee includes the following Subject Matter 
Experts (SMEs): College and Career Readiness (CCR) Directors, CCR Data Managers, state and 
local Community College Information Technology staff, and NCCCS staff.  The NCCCS 
Procurement office is leading the overall evaluation of the RFP applications.  Please note, the 
committee is in the process of final reviews.  

 

 


